Friday 1st March 2024
Dear All,
As always, we have had a very busy week. On Monday, Year 5 went to the ‘London Transport Museum’ and had a very exciting day looking at the exhibits and taking part in drama workshops. Two of our school Governors Mr Paschoud (appointed by the Local Authority) and Ms Hynds (elected by the parents) also went on the trip and saw first-hand the importance of educational visits.
Yesterday was our sponsored leap day. The whole school took part in either leaping on trampolines, leaping over benches or leaping to score a hoop in basketball. The children really enjoyed the challenge and I will let you know how much was raised to support our projector and chrome book campaign next week. 
World Book Day
Next Thursday March 7th is World Book Day. Have you decided which word you will be? On the day we will be holding a special assembly, completing different reading activities and ending with a different type of class story. I will let the children tell you what this means next week.  
Class Teacher Meetings
Thank you to everyone who has returned their form, if not, please make sure your form is in school by Monday.  Children will bring home appointment times for both their morning, and the evening of Thursday March 14th on Wednesday March 6th. 
Attendance
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	89.34% 
	4

	Year 1
	94.25% 
	3

	Year 2
	95.92% 
	1

	Year 3
	93.19% 
	1

	Year 4
	99.42% 
	3

	Year 5
	99.26%
	2

	Year 6
	90.49%
	1 



Congratulations to Year 4 and 5 for having over 99% attendance. Well done to everyone. The lates this week are much lower. Let’s keep this good work up. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes.
Christine Keen
Headteacher
